
MISSION PERMANENTE 
DE LA REPUBLIQUE DU 

BELARUS AUPRES DE 
L'OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES 

ET DES AUTRES 
ORGANISATIONS 

INTERNATIONALES A GENEVE

The Permanent M ission o f the Republic o f Belarus to the United Nations 
Office and other International Organizations at Geneva presents its 
compliments to the Office o f the United Nations High Commissioner for 
Human Rights and referring to the letter o f 13 M arch 2018 on the Second 
session o f the Forum of Human Rights, Democracy and the Rule of Law 
(22-23 November 2018) devoted to the theme “Parliaments as promoters o f  
human rights, democracy and the rule o f  law ’ has the honour to suggest the 
following topic for discussion at the session Human rights in the context o f  
achieving the Sustainable Development Goals ”.

The Permanent M ission o f Belarus avails itself o f this opportunity to 
renew to the Office the assurances o f its highest consideration.

Geneva, 4 May 2018

Office o f the United Nations
High Commissioner for Human Rights
Geneva


